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Julie Thompson _
e -
From: Taki Douramanis <campaigns@good.do>
Sent: Thursday, 3 November 2016 5:07 PM
To: fam
Subject: Submission to the Joint Select Committee on Future Gaming Markets

Dear Members of the Committee,

Whilst the revenue gained from pokies and other games of chance from which the Tasmanian government
derives some income may be considerable, a longer term and more informed and better educated approach
would go a long way toward creating an environment that doesn't exploit people's avoidable vulnerabilities
including the desire for easy revenue. The government's approach and policies remind me of how money is
made through the sale of heroin. In this case however, the government's members are the partners of the
seller without necessarily investing the people's money in it. But getting its cut all the same. Very cheap
politics and unsophisticated economic planning. It smacks of desperation.

Yours sincerely, Taki Douramanis

This email was sent by Taki Douramanis via Do Gooder, a website that
allows people to contact you regarding issues they consider important. In accordance with web protocol FC
3834 we have set the FROM field of this email to our generic no-reply address at campaigns@good.do,
however Taki provided an email address (taki.douramanis@education.tas.gov.au) which we included in the
REPLY-TO field.

Please reply to Taki Douramanis at taki.douramanis@education.tas.gov.au.

To learn more about Do Gooder visit www.dogooder.co To learn more about web protocol FC 3834 visit:
www.rfc-base.org/rfc-3834.html




